
15 March 2005

Program Executive Office, NSPS
Attn: Bradley B. Bunn
1400 Key Boulevard, Suite B-200
Arlington, VA 22209-5144

RE: National Security Personnel System (NSPS)

Dear Sir:

In regard to the proposed National Security Personnel System (NSPS)
regulations that were formally published in the Federal Register on 14 February
2005, I am vehemently opposed to these proposed changes to the current
civilian human resources system.

In my opinion, NSPS is detrimental to all Civil Service workers. As a civilian
employee for several years, I am very happy with our current civilian human
resources system (such as wage grade and step promotions).

I oppose the implementation of NSPS and I urge you to act to instruct the
Secretary of Defense to halt any further development of NSPS.

Sincerely,

Rhonda B. Johnston
GS-12, civilian employee
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